
EAA Chapter122 Meeting Minutes 

August 21, 2012 

Bermudian Valley Airpark 

 

There were hamburgers and hot dogs with all the sides and cupcakes for all.  

 

President Jim Haunstein called the monthly meeting of EAA Chapter 122 to order at 7:00 

pm.  Sixteen members and one guest were in attendance.   

 

Secretary minutes for July 15, 2012 were approved with date correction as posted on the 

chapter website. 

Treasurer’s report was approved. 

 

Old Business 

 

Committee reports:   

 

Young Eagles - Young Eagles Rally at Bermudian Valley Airpark is scheduled for 

September 29.  Additional flyers were handed out to members.  Youth groups are being 

targeted as there could be greater interest in flying and becoming a pilot in these groups. 

Extra help is needed for ground activities.  

 

Other activities: 

Oshkosh Air Show – Cubs were featured this year and numbered about 100 or more.  The 

hot air balloon launch was very beautiful.  Less campers and attendees made the grounds 

less crowded. Ed and Bernie volunteered working with the Tri-motor baggage.  Charlie 

told about his 2 week trip flying to Oshkosh by the way of Yellowstone Park.   

 

New Business: 

 

Membership: Mike Marra stated that his son is doing better with his cancer 

 

Website: Things planned to be added are calendar of events, auto notification of new 

photos added, and map of where members live with key of their interests.  Any additional 

suggestions are welcome.     

 

Plans to invite Chapter 855 from Slatington, Allentown area, to our area in October were 

discussed including providing lunch and going to Grimes airport.  The invitation will be 

finalized at the September 18

th

 meeting.    

 

The storage of club assets and meeting place is still needed.  The Carlisle airport options 

were explored which included the flight school and space in the Life Lion hanger. 

 

 Plans are to send out a questionnaire to everyone so the activities can be planned to 

fulfill the interests of the club members better.  There was a lot of discussion regarding 

the questions to be included. 



It was reported that the Hanover Airport has been sold to Utz’s and to be closed. 

 

The meeting was adjourned about 8:00 pm. 

 

Rick Lamb showed the club parts of his plane that he had painted with the new water 

base paint.   


